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                                 PROUD INPRO MEMBER 

                 Wrap up of the INPRO Final Seminar and Field Visit  

CLOSURE 
After 3 years of a rewarding interprofessional, international and collaborative INPRO- Project 
Consortium, we are very proud to show our work and share our results and materials! This can only 
be presented in an international interprofessional way – therefore, this last Blog after three years 
features the work of the whole INPRO consortium! 

 

PROUD Network 

Reflecting on the last three years, we take 

pride in the robust collaboration within our 

consortium comprising higher educational 

institutes and rehabilitation centers across 

four countries, along with our associated 

partners. Throughout this period, we 

experienced that our results, whether 

geared towards practitioners or lecturers, 

were consistently crafted through strong 

cooperation among all consortium 

members. Patients, educators, healthcare 

and social work professionals, and managers 

worked seamlessly as an unified team on 

this endeavor. 

 

PROUD Results 

During the Final Seminar on 30th November and Field Visit 1st December, we proudly showed a lot of 

materials, such as:   

- INPRO Interprofessional Competency book, framework and instructions in English, Dutch, Finnish and 

German. 

- Learning interprofessional Education  

- Learning interprofessional Collaborative Practice 

- ICF-education and ICF-based Tools and Practices 

- The Student-Run Interprofessional Learning Ward 

- Different Interprofessional Internship models 



PROUD CELEBRATION of the end of our Project 

We take great pride in announcing the nearing completion of our project results. The website is on the 

verge of being fully uploaded with useful materials and for the next 3 years they will stay available. 

 

PROUD now, and in the future? 

At this final stage, we as partners are committed to stay connected. Feel free to contact us via e-mail at 

inpro@org.hanze.nl  

 

Additionally, we share the updates with our associated partners. 

 

 

All INPRO materials to facilitate Interprofessional Education and Collaboration at the HEI's and work field will be 

placed soon and become available free to use and download on our website INPRO – Interprofessionalism in action 

(inproproject.eu)! 
 

 Stay tuned at www.inproproject.eu 
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The European Commission's support for the production of this publication does not constitute an endorsement of the 
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mailto:inpro@org.hanze.nl
https://www.inproproject.eu/
https://www.inproproject.eu/
http://www.inproproject.eu/
mailto:a.e.jorna-lakke@pl.hanze.nl
mailto:j.hurkmans@revalidatie-friesland.nl

